
Prayer Requests: 

 Praise God Jaron is 14 

months seizure free. 

 Praise God for new 

student, Jason’s desire 

to know you & study 

Luke. 

 Praise God that our 

leaders are growing as 

disciples and disciple 

makers. 

 Pray God prepares hearts 

of those we meet and 

share Jesus with. 
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The Power of Prayer 
 
Last summer we prayed for God to prepare the hearts of those we meet and 
share Jesus with. We prayed for God to raise up our students as laborers for 
the harvest. We prayed for our student leaders to grow as disciples and make 
disciples. These prayers were 
answered in great ways this Fall 
term. First, we had two baptisms in 
August before school started. One 
pictured to the right is Carrie Griffith.  
 
Then we had one of our students, 
Mohsen, move in with a Chinese 
student, Hongcai Zhang. Mohsen 
invited him to UCC and Circle church. 
Recently, Hongcai Zhang and I 
began studying Luke using the 
FriendSpeak material. He enjoys 
learning more about Jesus and 
practicing his English. We also have 
a new couple that were studying with missionaries in Brazil come to OSU for 
a Master's degree in Math. Bruno and Ana made a connection with our 
church and campus ministry through Let's Start Talking. Circle church has 
become like a family for them.  
 
Our student leaders are 
growing by taking CITE 
classes, spearheading a 
youth rally, and seeking 
ways to share their faith with 
fellow classmates. All 
focused on making disciples. 
 
Finally, we are excited that 
this has resulted in a new 
CITE class being offered, 
Bible Study and Teaching, which focuses on studying the Bible and sharing 
our faith with others. Students wanting to become disciples that make 
disciples.  
 
I know this is because of your prayers with us. Thank you for your prayers. 
Thank you for your support of this great ministry. May God bless us as we 
continue to find ways to make disciples at OSU. 

CITE 
Campbell Institute for 
Theological Education 

This winter we will have 2 

accredited classes: “Personal 

Evangelism” & “Marriage and 

Family”. For additional 

information send an email to 

jason@osucc.com or go to 

our website cite-osucc.com. 




